
 

 

 

November 21st-24th, 2024 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 

 
On behalf of the residents of Vancouver and my colleagues on City Council, I want to extend 
my best wishes to the organizers, volunteers and filmmakers of the 11th Annual Vancouver 
Turkish Film Festival.  

As Mayor, I am proud of our thriving arts community, and I am always thrilled to witness the 
expansion of film festivals in our city’s arts calendar each year. The Vancouver Turkish Film 
Festival not only showcases highly acclaimed, award-winning Turkish films but also fosters 
dialogue and cross-cultural understanding among local communities. With its talented 
contributors and mission of uniting people and cultures, the festival is destined for success. 

I would like to extend my gratitude to the filmmakers, artists, organizers, and volunteers for 
participating in this year’s Vancouver Turkish Film Festival, and for contributing to our city’s 
cultural and artistic landscape.  

Enjoy the Festival! 

Sincerely,  

Mayor Ken Sim 

 


